
 Welcome Back!	  

 

REMINDER FROM THE SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT 
*Children must be 12 years old to ride in the front 
seat of a motor vehicle. 
*All children under 12 must ride in the back seat of 
a vehicle, if applicable.   
*Until a child is 8 years old, weighs 80 pounds and 
is 4’ 9”, that child needs to be in a booster seat in 
the back seat of the vehicle. 

         *Respectful*                                         *Responsible*                                            *Ready & Safe* 

 	                 Dates to Remember    
Sept. 9 - First day of School for Pre-K & K students 
Sept. 18 - EARLY RELEASE-students dismissed at 1:15 
Oct. 9 - Open House/Fall Festival & Book Fair - watch for 
	 more details  
Oct. 11 - NO SCHOOL - Workshop Day 
Oct. 14 - NO SCHOOL - Indigenous People’s Day 
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HOT LUNCH MENU
All breakfasts include Milk, Fruit or Juice

All lunches include Vegetable, Fruit & Milk
B - Breakfast  ~  L - Lunch

Mon.  - B -WG Bacon Breakfast Pizza or WG Apple Cinnamon 
 Benefit Bar

          - L -WG Chicken Nuggets w/Breadstick or PBJ Sandwich
Tues. - B -Blueberry & Yogurt Parfait w/Granola or WG Pumpkin 

 Bread
          - L -Ham & Cheese Sandwich or PBJ Sandwich
Wed.  - B -WG Cinnamon Bun or WG Granola Bar
          - L - Choice A Cheese or Choice B BBQ Chicken Pizza or 

 PBJ Sandwich     
Thur.  - B -WG Cinnamon Toast Crunch Cereal Bar or WG 

 Strawberry Pop-tart
          - L - Choice A Waffle Sticks w/Syrup & Sausage, Choice B 

 Cheese Omelet & Biscuit or PBJ Sandwich
Fri.     - B -Ms. Dawn’s Choice or WG Assorted Cereal
          - L - Choice A Bento Box (Egg), Choice B Bento Box (Ham & 

 Turkey) or PBJ Sandwich

Menu subject to change - milk available
Student Breakfasts and Lunches are Free

Adult Hot Lunch - $5.50 

It is extremely important to fill out the free and reduced lunch 
application. We would like everyone to fill it out, even if you 
believe that you do not qualify. At least put your child's name 
on it, so that we know everyone received the application.

Information for inclusion in the school newsletter must 
be submitted to Mrs. Ledger by Friday a.m. and can be 
e-mailed to Mary_Ledger@msad40.org.

EARLY RELEASE AFTERNOON
Our first Early Release Afternoon has been 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 18th.  
School will start at 8:45 a.m., the normal time, and 
end at 1:15 p.m.  If you are picking up your child, 
please arrive at the school by 1:15. Buses will 
load at 1:15 and your child should arrive home 
approximately 2 hours earlier than they usually do 
each day.  Please be sure the school office 
knows where your child is to be dropped off. 
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